
City launches new web page to
help  residents  report
aircraft noise and concerns
In  response  to  increased  concerns  about  noise  and  flight
patterns of aircraft flying in and out of John Wayne and other
local  airports,  the  city  has  created  a  new  page  titled,
Airport  Noise  and  Concerns,  that  provides  residents  with
important resources for monitoring air traffic.

By clicking on the page here , residents can call JWA directly
and the page provides access numbers and websites for the
Federal Aviation Administration and Long Beach Airport.

City  staff  continues  to  work  with  county  and  regional
officials to stay up to date on any changes regarding air
traffic and noise.

Click here for a related story on noise curfew violations at
Long Beach Airport.
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